
The current bill that is being proposed that make people lock up there Firearms has already been 
decided on by the supreme court and stated that this type of law would be unconstitutional and 
therefore null and void. I wish the legislature of the state of Oregon would spend time on issues actually 
affecting the people of the state.  homelessness, drug prices, over taxation, PERS,  these are the real 
problems that we should be tackling, not passing laws for problems that do not exist 
 


